
 

An Information Night will be held for any Under 15 Boys (Years 7, 8 & 9) and Open Girls 

(Years 7 to 12) who are interested in playing soccer for the Shepparton High School Soccer 

Club in the Shepparton Junior Soccer Association competition for the 2016 season.  

All interested students are to be accompanied by at least one parent/guardian (except 

year 11 & 12 girls) as unfortunately without parent involvement this year a team will not 

be entered into the competition. Last year the under 15 boys were coached by Senior 

students and supervised by the School Delegate. The Open Girls joined with Euroa girls 

(low numbers) and were coached by a SHS teacher and assisted by a parent who is not 

involved in soccer this year.  

The Information Night will be held in the Personal Learning Centre at school (next to the 

Science Building near the staff carpark in Hawdon Street) on Wednesday 17th February at 

6.30pm.  It will be very informal with the opportunity to ask questions and discuss the 

future of the U15 boys team and Open girls team. If there is a good attendance with 

parents offering to assist in some way towards the running of their child’s team, then an 

‘Expression of Interest’ form will be filled out to see if we can field a team of 12-15 players. 

Registration forms will then be given out to students wishing to sign up. Registration fees 

(usually $90-$95) are to be paid to the Bursars window at school by Friday March 18th. 

There are no trials for selection to play soccer for our club however the first 16 players to 

pay their registration in full will secure a spot on a team. A $50 deposit will be accepted by 

the Bursar initially but the full amount must be paid for by March 18th. Registration forms 

will not be accepted without a payment. Healthcare card holders will be able to apply for 

a ‘Sporting Chance’ grant to cover the cost of the registration if they supply a certified 

copy of their healthcare card along with the completed application form before March 

18th. All these forms will be available at the Information Night. 

Hope to see many students and parents in attendance.  

The Senior boys Information Night will be held the following week in the PL Centre on 

Wednesday 24th March at 6.30pm. 

If you have any questions please contact the School Soccer Delegate: 

Leanne Abbott 0417 457 186 and leave your name and contact number. 

 


